City of St. Marys

418 Second Street
ST. MARYS, WEST VIRGINIA 26170
Phone: (304) 684-2401
Fax: (304) 684-2463

November 28, 2006

West Virginia Rural Water Association
Attention: Ms. Debbie Britt

100 Young Street

Scott Depot, West Virginia 25560

Dear Ms, Britt:

This letter expresses our sincere appreciation and gratitude for your association providing
the use of a sewer camera and representative, Jeff Martin, to operate the camera.

The City has experienced difficulty with the sewer lines on Maple Street for several
months. With the city’s limited resources and equipment, we were unable to locate the
source. However, Jeff using the sewer camera identified the sewer lines in this area
creating the obstruction. As a result of his time and effort, the line will be replaced in
March 2007, eliminating our reoccurring problem.

We are most grateful the West Virginia Rural Water Association and your representative,
Jeff Martin, solved our dilemma Please extend our thanks to Jeff for his expertise and to
your organization for providing this service. We are a small city and without your
association providing access to these facilities, it would almost be impossible, otherwise.

~ Sincerely,

CITY OF ST. MARYS

Ronald D. Cokeley “°
Interim City Manager '
RDC}'bp
Enclosure




